
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Anselm’s Catholic Primary School 

Dear Parents 

It’s certainly beginning to feel a lot like Christmas in school!  This week we have enjoyed two Christmas 

nativity plays, from KS1 and Reception.  We are, as always, very grateful to the teachers and support staff 

who work so hard to ensure such a high standard of performance.  We look forward to the KS2 

production next week. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Arrangements for the KS2 performance on Thursday 15th December 

 Children to return to school at 6.30pm. They will get changed in school 

 The gate between the car park and the playground will be opened at 6.45pm for parents (no 

parking available in the staff car park)   

 The capacity of the hall is limited so only two guests per family please 

 If possible, we ask that younger siblings do not come. They will have seen the play during the day 

 At the end of the performance, the children will be brought back to the hall to be dismissed 

 

  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Autumn Term Dates 

 

13th Xmas lunch 

15th KS2 Christmas play – 7pm 

16th Christmas jumpers and festivities   

19th Christmas parties 

21st 10:00 School Mass 

       School closes at 2pm 

 

January 

3rd INSET day (school closed) 

4th Children return to school 

11th Y6 assembly – cancelled 

16th SATs meeting for Y6 parents 3:45pm 

17th Y6 parent meetings 

19th Y5 parent meetings 

23rd Y1 parent meetings 

24th Y2 parent meetings 

25th Y3 and YR parent meetings 

31st Y4 parent meetings 
 

 

 

 
Headteacher:  Miss H Elwes                                                  Website: www.stansems.wandsworth.sch.uk 

                                                                                          Twitter: @stanselms_toot 

Best wishes 

 

Hattie Elwes 

Headteacher 

 

Christmas Fun Afternoon – 16th December 

A few reminders: 

 Children to wear a Christmas jumper or 

Christmas accessory. 

 Children to bring £1 for entry to the 

 Christmas games in the afternoon, and £1 to 

buy a toy. 

 Money to be brought in a named envelope 

and given to the teacher in the morning. 

 Funds raised will be shared equally 

between Save the Children and the PTA. 

 Children to donate a toy for the toy stall. 

Donations can be handed to Year 6 children 

in the line from Monday 12th December. 

 

 

Great fun was had by the Senior Citizens last 

week at the annual Christmas party.  Many 

thanks to Year 6, and their parents, for all the 

organising, and to all of you who donated food. 

 

Our Twitter page has now gone live.  Do take a 

look as it is a good way of seeing what is going 

on at school.  It can be found at 

@stanselms_toot, and it will also be linked to 

our website in the near future. 

 

Don’t forget to enter the environmental poster 

competition. We have extended the deadline to 

next Friday, 16th December. 

 

 

Do join us for Mass on the last 

day of term at 10:00 in the 

church. 

Congratulations to our team of children who 

recited their poems with great confidence at the 

Word of Mouth competition yesterday. 
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